
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter for the week ending 2nd May 2025 

 

Awards  

Congratulations to all our Excellent Learners this week.  

 
Congratulations to all our CARE Value Stars this week.  

 
 

 

 
Please do use this NHS guidance to help you make decisions when your child is ill about 
whether they should attend school, or stay at home.  
 
 

 
 

Communication  

Our communication table should signpost you to the right person to deal with any 

queries you have, no matter how small or trivial you think they may be.   

 

Nut Free School  

Please remember that we are a Nut Free site. There are pupils onsite with allergies and we must 

all do our best to keep these pupils safe at all times when onsite. 

 

Prepared for the Day  

Please ensure your child has suitable clothing in school and sunscreen. Getting outside is very 

important at BWA and we plan to have both PE and play outside in all weathers.  

 

Dates to Remember  

Summer Half Term  

• Week beginning Monday 26th May  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful long Bank Holiday weekend.                                                                            
Miss Henry     

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/#:~:text=If%20your%20child%20has%20mild,they%20can%20go%20to%20school.
https://www.bellevillewix.org.uk/data/dynamic/spaw/documents/Communication%20Table%20-%20September%202023-34%20update(1).pdf

